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 Dr Richard 

Sillitoe and 

Jeannie Billington

Our opposition is based on a number of separate but partially linked concerns, as 

summerised below:

1) The West Hill Park covenant to which all residents have signed up; 2) the design, size 

and height of the two-story building and its impact; 3) the loss of light and privacy to both 

our house (especially the first-floor lounge balcony, entrance hall and main garden); 4) the 

possible loss of trees; 5) the impact on traffic, parking and road safety, and 6) construction 

noise.

A fully detailed letter dated November 7th 2017; hard- copy and PDF have been sent to 

John Diver the Planning Officer at Camden Planning Department.
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